
MESCO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Dhanaura Road, Amroha,(U.P.)-244221 

 

MESCO/CIR-P/34/20-21 

           Date: 7
th

  Oct, 2020 

Dear Parents,   About continuing the session 2020-21  

 

This is to inform you that school has asked you number of times about continuing the session 2020-21 and 

submitting CBSE Registration fee of your ward but there is no reply from your side. It is highly regretful 

that neither your ward is attending the online classes nor there is any information whether your ward would 

be continuing the academic session 2020-21 and submitting the CBSE Registration Fee. 

You are now finally advised to inform us whether your ward will continue the studies for the session 2020-

21 and submit CBSE Registration Fee or you want to withdraw him/her for this session. 

 

a)- Will  continue the session 2020-21    Parent’s Sign___________________ 

b)- Will drop the session 2020-21     Parents Name___________________ 

Contact No:_____________________    Amount Received: ______________ 

Student’s Name:___________________________Class_____________Section_________ 

 

 

Warm Regards 

  

 

Mrs. Pooja Buttan 

 (Principal)        

 


